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Youth Advisory Board




(Date of Letter)
To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing on behalf of the OHIO Youth Advisory Board to ask you to please excuse (Name of Young Person) from class on (Date of Event/Statewide Meeting).
The Overcoming Hurdles in Ohio Youth Advisory Board exists to be the knowledgeable statewide voice that influences policies and practices that affect all youth who have or will experience out-of-home care. Focus areas of the OHIO YAB include education, employment, independent living preparation, transitional housing and youth voice in court.

Members of the OHIO YAB participate in four statewide quarterly meetings each year. Participation in these meetings provides participants with opportunities to have a voice when it comes to statewide and national policy. 

Benefits of statewide youth advisory board participation include the development of leadership and interpersonal skills, peer support, and opportunities to have a voice in policy on a statewide and national level. These skills help equip young people for future success.
We truly hope that you are willing to excuse (Name of Young Person)’s absence from class, in order to continue to build their skills and experiences as a statewide leader. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me,
Lisa Dickson 
Communications Chair 
ACTION Ohio (Alumni of Care Together Improving Outcomes Now)
lisa@fosteractionohio.org 
www.fosteractionohio.org  
